
Da: LDF Approval [mailto:ldfapproval@scania.com]  

Inviato: martedì 4 marzo 2014 15:54 

A: De Simone Francesco 

Oggetto: RE: Approval request 

 

 

Approval for Scania Low Ash 

  

Ramoil Spa Duglas Oil Ultra HC LS in SAE 10W-40 viscosity class has been granted 
approval as Scania Low ash oil until 2015-03-15. 

  
  

Any change in the oil formulation must be reported to Scania by sending an email 

to: LDFapproval@scania.com 

  

Extension of approval is possible by sending an email to: LDFapproval@scania.com, 

two months prior to the approval expiry date. 

  

  

  

  

  

Johan Karlsson 

  

Lubrication System 

Engine Development 

  

 
  

 


